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15 November 2016 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As S4 work towards their prelim exams in January 2017, the S4 Year Team will offer a series of 
workshops to help improve their study skills. 
 
It is important that everyone finds a way of studying which is effective for them so, as part of their 
time in English, the S4 have investigated different learning styles in order to identify their own. As 
a result we plan to cover a range of different strategies and have structured these sessions to 
cater for different types of learner. 
 
The sessions are as follows: 
 
Monday 21 November (3 pm – 3.45 pm) – Study Skills (for Visual Learners) 
Monday 28 November (3 pm – 3.45 pm) – Study Skills (for Auditory Learners) 
Monday 5 December (3 pm – 3.45 pm) – Study Skills (for Kinaesthetic Learners) 
 
Each of the sessions is standalone so pupils can either attend one, two or all three of the sessions. 
 
To guarantee a place on one of these sessions, please complete the following Survey Monkey.  
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/s4studyskills 
 
More details regarding venues will be confirmed on the day of each session. 
 
If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to get in touch with someone in the S4 Year 
Team. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Colin Meikle 
S4 Year Head 
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